

Hazelmere Avenue, Binstead, Isle of Wight, PO33 3SA 01983562341

contactus@binsteadpri.co.uk www.binsteadpri.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs R Chessell

25th September 2024

Dear Parents

Literary Festival

Years 2, 3 and 4 have been invited to attend the Literary Festival at Ryde School on Thursday 3rd October. They will be taking part in an author session there.

The children will walk to Ryde School and back to Binstead in time for lunch.

If you do not wish your child to attend, please contact the office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Winter



